
MINUTES OF THE EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE LLANDEGLA COMMUNITY COUNCIL TO 

BE HELD ON THURSDAY 3RD JUNE 2021 VIA ZOOM CONFERENCE AT 7.00 P.M.:- 

 

1: PRESENT: Councillors Karen Bellis (Chairman), Steve Swygart, Gwyneth Dillon, Janet 

Strivens, Denbighshire County Councillor Martyn Holland and the Clerk. 

 

2. TO RECEIVE APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE: Councillors Sandra Williams-Blythen and Claire 

Livingston. 

 

3. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST. 

Councillor Janet Strivens – personal interest on agenda item 6. 

 

4. COUNCIL’S NEW WEBSITE – TO CONSIDER AND ACTION THE WAY FORWARD. 

A: Following the lack of communication from Mr James Farley over the past twelve months 

the members resolved to appoint a new Webmaster to produce the Council newly updated 

website.  

B. the Clerk reported that Hannah Gwenllian of HG Web Designs in Bala has recently 

provided new Websites for four local Community Councils for the cost of £300 for three 

pages and further pages can be purchased for the cost of £50 per page. 

Following consideration the members resolved to appoint Hannah Gwenllian as the 

Council’s new Webmaster. 

 

5. LLANDEGLA CHURCH REQUEST OF PLANTING A TREE IN MEMORY OF PRINCE PHILIP. 

Councillor Karen Bellis reported that she had a verbal request from the Llandegla Parochial 

Church Council for a grant aid request towards the planting of a “Memorial Tree” within the 

“Wildlife Area” of Llandegla Church in memory of Prince Philip. 

Members resolved to the grant aid of £50.00. 

 

6. PLANNING APPLICATION: 17/2019/0698 - CONTINUATION OF USE OF LAND AND 

RETENTION OF BUILDING IN CONNECTION WITH DOG KENNEL USE (RETROSPECTIVE 

APPLICATION) AT TYDDYN GRAIG, LLANDEGLA. 

Council received additional information with regards to the planning application under 

consideration in the July 2020 meeting of the Council.  

Members resolved on the following:- 

A: The Council’s objections to the application following the July 2020 Council meeting 

remains extant. 

B. the Denbighshire County Council Planning Committee should determine the planning 

application. 

C. Should the planning application be granted then a planning condition should be placed to 

extend the new boundary fencing at the location site should be high enough to reduce noise 

pollution caused by the dogs on location.   

 

7. COMMUNITY COUNCIL NOTICEBOARD UPDATE. 

Councillor Gwyneth Dillon supplied Council with details of notice boards suppliers received 

by Llanferres Community Council with regards to replacing the Llandegla Car Park Notice 

Board. Councillor Karen Bellis, in the first instance, will seek the views of local joiners if the 

current notice board id repairable together with the cost element.   



8. URGENT BUSINESS UNDER SECTION 100B(4) OF THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972. 

Members resolved for the Clerk to write to Emlyn Jones, Head pf Planning, Public Protection 

and Countryside Services of Denbighshire County Council to provide an updated report on 

the current illegal activities undertaken at both Ty Isoe and Ty Isoe Annex in Llandegla.  

 

9. NEXT FULL COUNCIL MEETING – THURSDAY 1ST JULY 2021 VIA ZOOM CONFERENCE AT 

7.00 P.M. 

 


